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MEASURE'S PURPOSE:  HB 526/GA increases the monthly allotment for the full-time Commonwealth’s Attorney by $500 and for the County Attorneys by $250.

PROVISION/MECHANICS:  HB 526/GA amends KRS 15.755 relating to Commonwealth's Attorneys to increase the monthly amount provided to each full-time Commonwealth's Attorney from $500 to $1,000; and amends KRS 15.765 relating to County Attorneys to increase the monthly amount provided to each County Attorney from $250 to $500. 

FISCAL EXPLANATION:  The provisions of HB 526/GA have a fiscal impact of $66,000 in each fiscal year.  

The 2000 State/Executive Branch Budget suspended KRS 15.755 (6) related to the Commonwealth’s Attorneys and increased the monthly amount provided to each full-time Commonwealth’s Attorney by $500.  Therefore, the increase for the full-time Attorneys is currently being provided and is recommended to be continued in the Governor’s Branch Budget Recommendation for FB 2002-2004. 

The 2000 State/Executive Branch Budget suspended KRS 15.765 (2) related to the Commonwealth’s Attorneys and increased the monthly amount provided to each full-time County Attorney by $250.  Therefor, the increase is currently being provided and is recommended to be continued in the Governor’s Branch Budget Recommendation for FB 2002-2004.
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